Arbury Road Surgery

Patient Participation Group (PPG) Meeting

Thursday 5th June 2014
Minutes

Present: David Ellum, Peter Snow, John Briant, Anne Chambers, Kate Tudor, Sara Waldock, Anne Sanderson, Leanne Ivanko and Dr Morooj Mohammad.

Feedback from Previous Meeting
Anne opened the meeting and reiterated to the members that Helen had resigned and that Anne would chair this meeting today but going forward we would like a member of the PPG to chair. Leanne is happy to continue doing the minutes unless someone else would like to do those.  The previous meeting minutes were unavailable. 
Introductions and partnership update

The group introduced themselves as there were new members. All said their names and a little bit about themselves. Anne updated the group on Dr Ann Mahaffey’s retirement and Dr Jo Shneerson becoming a partner. 
Sara Waldock gave an update on the nursing team and Janette’s resignation. 
Care Network Cambridgeshire Speaker- Help at Home Service
A representative joined the meeting at 7.30pm to talk about the help at home service. This service provides help to those needing things such as their shopping collected, prescriptions picked up, changing of light bulbs etc. The service is free to those over 18 years of age and is free up to 3 weeks. The service is helping to avoid unnecessary hospital admissions with support coming from volunteers. 
CamHealth Feedback
Tony Nicholas kindly dropped off some CAMHEALTH literature from the March and May meetings, this was handed out and the group asked to review before the next meeting. 
Any Other Business

It was discussed that a chair would be elected at the next meeting. This will go on as an agenda item for the meeting on Thursday September 11th. 
Dr Mohammad joined the meeting to talk to the group about any ideas that they may have on decreasing the amount of DNA’s that are occurring. The group felt that they were many factors relating to these and the people that were DNAing on a regular basis were not the same people that would attend a PPG meeting. Some felt further information would be needed in order to put forward a suggestion for example age groups etc. 
Date and Time of Next Meeting
Thursday 11th September at 7.00pm 
Apologies: Tony Nicholas, Judith Jarvis, Robert Leeds, Finsetta Cummings, Christine Roberts, Geoffrey Burt and Louise Burt











